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Recent Events

June 2021 

June 15: Opening Day of the Medical Technology Service Center at PSU Phuket

On June 15th, 2021 the Medical Technology Service Center was officially opened at PSU Phuket Campus by Phuket Vice Governor, 
Mr. Pichet Panapong. The Opening Ceremony took place at the International Student Service Center Building (Bldg.10) and was attended 
by Assoc. Prof. Pun Thongchumnum, Ph. D., Vice President for PSU Phuket Campus; hospital directors; heads of governmental organi-
zations and private sectors in Phuket; as well as PSU Phuket representatives. The Center will provide a variety of services such as blood 
testing, disease screening, and healthcare counselling from qualified healthcare staff. Additionally, the Center will promote health tourism 
to generate more income for Phuket province and the Andaman area, and take part in responding to the COVID-19 outbreak in accordance 
with the Phuket Sandbox policy for the reopening of the province to tourists on July 1, 2021. Moreover, the Center will also serve as a labo-
ratory for future medical technology students studying at PSU Phuket Campus (expected to begin in academic year 2022). In the future, the 
Medical Technology Service Center will collaborate with other healthcare professionals such as medical specialists, dentists, pharmacists, 
nurses, and Thai traditional medicine practitioners to establish Phuket province’s prominence as the Medical Hub of the Andaman region 
in Thailand.
  - Hours of operation: Monday-Friday from 8.30 a.m.- 4.30 p.m.
  - Contact person: Mr. Napat Prompat
  - Office: 2nd floor of the International Student Service Center Building, (bldg. 10)
  - Tel. 0 7627 6000 Ext. 6250-51 Mobile: 06 5224 8961
  - Facebook: https://m.facebook.com/mtscmtpsu   
  - Website: http://medtech.psu.ac.th     
  - E-mail: mtsc.psupkt@gmail.com 

June 21: PSU Phuket English Test & Interview for New Students from Guokai, China

On June 21st, 2021 IAC in coordination with Guokai Education Group held PSU Phuket English test and undergraduate admissions inter-
view for a group of 19 high school students from Guokai Education, China, who wish to study in 3 faculties at PSU Phuket. The English test 
was held in the morning, followed by an interview session conducted by the representatives from each faculty. The prospective students 
seemed excited and happy to come to Phuket, Thailand to study at the university.



Awesome news! The second issue of The Phuket Collegiate Magazine is now published 
online on PSU Phuket website here: https://www.phuket.psu.ac.th/en/magazine/ 
or <<scan QR code >>

Do you want to contribute to the magazine? We need you!️
Thank you for your support! 

The Phuket Collegiate Magazine Issue #2 is Published!

Great news! 
The article written by an FIS student for The Phuket Collegiate Magazine was published 
by the Phuket News online at: https://www.thephuketnews.com/on-campus-the-4cs-for-
change-80389.php. The Phuket News has agreed to publish one article per month written by 
PSU Phuket student/faculty/staff submitted to The Phuket Collegiate Magazine.  
 
Thank you for your support! & we look forward to receiving your contributions.

**********************************************
PSU Phuket opens semester 1/2021 on August 9, 2021. 
For further information about the teaching method 
(Due to the COVID-19 situation in Phuket), please fol-
low the campus announcement once again.

PSU Phuket Registration Office
 
 

Magazine article published in the phuket news

June 15 & 17: PSU Phuket Thai and International Students Vacci-
nation Day

On June 15th & 17th, 2021 PSU Phuket in coordination 
with the Phuket province arranged a vaccination day for 

Let’s see.. a short clip!

Scan here.>>

17 Jun 2021

15 Jun 2021

PSU Phuket Thai students, and international students and staff to receive the 1st dose 
of Sinovac vaccine at Saphan Hin (4,000 seats gymnasium). More than 100 people were 
vaccinated. The 2nd dose of the vaccination rollout will be in the beginning of July 2021.

 International Staff & Student Handbook 
for Academic Year 2021



Immigration Matters

Must be done 15 days BEFORE the 90 
day due date stamped in your passport.

IMPORTANT: Full-time International 
Staff and Students, please remember 
to check your passport to see when you 
must DO your 90 day report EITHER 
ONLINE (15 days before due date) or 
at the Immigration Office in Phuket 
Town.

90 DAY 

REPORT ONLINE! 

  COVID-19 Update & Holidays in July 2021  

Ongoing Events

 PSU Phuket’s International Alumni Needed! 

>>IAC is asking for your cooperation to share experience and life quotes 
after College.

Go to PSU Phuket English website, Alumni page: Scan here..! 

**The record of short video is also welcome & accepted to share.  
You can send via email to iacpsu@phuket.psu.ac.th or iacpsu@gmail.com

*Here is the link 
to share with us 
your experience 
& life quotes: 
Scan below! 

15 Jun 2021

 COVID-19 Update 
Phuket & Thailand

Holidays in July 2021  
Jul 26	 Monday	
Asanha Bucha Day (actual date: Jul 24)

Jul 27	 Tuesday	
Buddhist Lent Day (actual date: Jul 25)

Jul 28	 Wednesday	
H.M. the King's Birthday 

2021 Thai Holidays at PSU 
<<scan QR code >>


